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Question 5
Please provide us with information about the number of feet or miles tested, sampled, 
replaced, etc., for the money spent in 2009, 2010, and 2011, as well as forecasted for 
2012-2013?
Answer 5
The DIMP Aldyl-A program is focused on ensuring that all vintages of Aldyl-A have been 
sampled and tested. Accordingly, the actual footage that gets tested, sampled and/or 
replaced is not particularly relevant. That said, under the Aldyl-A program, for testing 
purposes in 2009 and 2010, PG&E removed approximately 500 feet of Aldyl-A from the 
Fresno, Kettleman, Oakley, and Antioch areas. In 2011, PG&E is planning to sample 
and test approximately 100 feet of Aldyl-A pipe in Fresno.

As described above, PG&E has not yet planned its 2012 and 2013 Aldyl-A work.

The footage replacement described above does not include the replacements described 
in response to question 1 above or any replacements performed in the normal course of 
business.
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